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TTTThis month’s newsletter is very short.  As you know we 

will be in the lock down mode until at least the end of 

May.  As for has I can tell all of the events in the Music 

Calendar for the month of May have been canceled.  I 

will try to determine what events will be performed in 

June and beyond. 

BBBBe safe and healthy these coming months.  We will 

keep you informed of changed in our calendar. 

Kenneth Talbot 

A Thank You Note from Trinity Cathedral 
20 April 2020 

     Thank you for your generous donation in 
memory of our dearly departed President of 
Music at Trinity and beloved organist/choir 
master at Trinity Cathedral. 
     Your gift of $200 will be committed to the 
restoration of the instrument at Trinity to 
keep organ music thriving in downtown San 
José. 
     Mike Joyce would be proud. 

Shane Patrick Connolly 
Acting President 

AGO National Convention 

We regret to inform you that the 2020 AGO 
National Convention has been CANCELED.  The 

AGO Gala scheduled for May 8 has been postpone. 

The Organ Symphonies of Louis Vierne, 
Stanford Memorial Church 

6 May 2020 & 12 June 2020 - CANCELED 

Frasier Organ Scholarship Update 
The auditions for our 2020 Frasier Organ Scholarship are 

on hold for now, due to the stay-at-home health 

mandates.  After that mandate is lifted, Valerie will 

schedule the Frasier auditions.  Both the auditions and 

the award will likely be delayed several weeks or months 

this year; keep an eye on future newsletters for updates 

about this year's Frasier Scholarship. 

Theater Organ For Sale 
For sale-Three manual Allen theater organ model 

4600 with 

alternate classic 

voicing and 4 

Allen HC15 

speakers. 

Organ and 

speakers in 

excellent 

condition.  

$4500. 

Contract Mike Cala if interested and to schedule an 

appointment to see and play it.  510-516-9867 or   

e-mail michaelcala232@gmail.com 

 

Slate of AGO Officers for the    2020-2021 Year 
Dean: Susan Snook-Luther 

Subdean: Elisabeth Pintar 

Secretary: Darryl Parker 

Treasurer/Registrar: Janet Parent 

Newsletter Editor: Kenneth Talbot 

Handbook / Directory: Kay Lee 

Education / Resources / 
Historian: 

Valerie Sterk 

Budget / Auditors: Christine Merjanian 

Member-at-Large: 2021 - David Snook-Luther 

2022 – Kathy Dougherty 

2023 – Paula Seo 
 

Date to Remember 

3 June, Annual Meeting, Ruth Kamus Recital. 

This event will occur at a later Date To Be Determined. 
 

The Organ Symphonies of Louis Vierne, 
Stanford Memorial Church 

6 May 2020 & 12 June 2020 - CANCELED 
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